
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 29, 2019 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Berry Global will be implementing a 5% price increase on all HVAC tapes and 
ancillary products, effective May 13, 2019.  While Berry Global works diligently to 
control costs, we are no longer able to absorb the impact from rising transportation and 
raw material inflation.  
 
Orders placed for immediate shipment on or before the close of business on May 
10th will be billed at current price levels.  All orders placed on or after May 13th will 
receive the 5% price increase. 
 
In order to continue to provide uninterrupted service to all of our customers, orders will be 
limited to historical demand levels.     
 
On behalf of everyone at Berry Global, we thank you for your continued support.  We value 
your business and look forward to partnering with you. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Polyken/Nashua sales representative 
or Berry Customer Care representative. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Robin Thomas 
VP of Sales & Marketing 
Engineered Materials Division 
                                       
                                     


